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Public Help Needed In Hit and Run Investigation
(KNZA)--The Brown County Sheriffs office is requesting information from the publicon a

hit-and-run which took place at approximately 9:50 p.m. on 2-20-2015 on 75 highway in the vicinity
of 260th road.

A green or blue Chevrolet pickup with a chrome tool box passed a northbound van and sideswiped it.
The driver of the van stated the pickup turned west on 260th immediately after the incident.
Both vehicles were northbound and damage would be on the passenger side of the pickup.

Anyone with information should contact the Brown County Sheriffs office.
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